
 
 
 

December 14, 2021 @ 7:00PM 
Barbara Landry Meeting Room, Amherst Town Hall 

 
Agenda 

 
1. Extension of Amherst St Sidepath 

The Amherst Board of Selectmen and the Milford Board of Selectmen have both 
unanimously voted to pursue a joint-interjurisdictional grant application to pursue 100% 
federal funding to extend the Amherst St Sidepath southwest to the Granite Town Rail 
Trail (via the Milford Oval) and northeast to the Baboosic Greenway (by Birch Park). 
 
In December, Chris Buchanan, Rick Katzenberg, and Acting DPW Director Eric Slosek 
met with several officials in Milford to initiate this process. The grant application needs 
to be completed before January 31 2022. 
 
BPAC should discuss a maximum possible extent of this application and any members or 
volunteers who would like to assist in this process would be appreciated 
 

2. Status of Trail Easement Expansion 
Brief updates in the status of pursuing public trails on private land, including discussing a 
final draft of BPAC's booklet for landowners 
 

3. Updates on FY 2023 Budget, Warrant Article 
 

4. Approval of Minutes - November 9, 2021 
 
 

The meeting will also be accessible on Zoom. 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86086889160 
Or Telephone: Dial: (301) 715 8592 

Webinar ID: 860 8688 9160 
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